
 

 

 

 

PRESTON PRIMARY SCHOOL  

What a busy week we have all had! The children are already back in the swing of 
things at Preston, with a trip out, afterschool clubs beginning and visitors into 
school. This week our school council were invited to visit Preston Park Museum 
before it officially opened, the children loved the experience finding it very 
exciting and they have highly recommended visiting.  

This week in school 

This week Nursery have had lots of new starters who have begun to settle in well 
to their new routines. I was really impressed when I spent time in Nursery at their 
manners and how well they worked together. Acorns have also begun to welcome 
new pupils, and the children have been making friends. Reception have begun 
their phonics this week and have made a great start. They have also been baking 
as part of their learning about the Little Red Hen. Year 1 have worked with a 
boxing coach this week and thoroughly enjoyed the session. Year 2 have been 
working hard on their reading and started their new reading groups. Year 3 have 
been learning about rocks as part of their science topic. Year 4 have been focusing 
on nouns in English and on team games in PE. Year 5 have started their new book 
for English Kensuke’s Kingdom. Year 6 have been taking part in a dodgeball 
competition and have been on a scavenger hunt.   

Pupil Ambassadors 

I have spoken to our year 6 children about pupil ambassadors and the important 
role that they play at Preston. Children will be applying for the posts over the 
coming week and will be interviewed the week after. All year 6 children are 
welcome to apply and share why they think they would be a good pupil 
ambassador and what they would bring to the role. 

Earrings 

We have had an increasing number of children who have returned after the 
summer holidays wearing earrings. Earrings are not to be worn in school. Children 
who continue to wear earrings need to have them covered with tape prior to 
arriving at school, they will also be omitted from PE sessions and have to sit on a 
bench during break and lunchtimes. 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mr Sanderson 

Week One  Autumn Term  

WEEK ENDING 12TH SEPTEMBER   
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We’re on the Web! 

See us at: www.prestonprimary.co.uk 

OR follow us on  Facebook  

 

Upcoming Events 

 

PTA AGM  

Friday 26th 

September 

3.30pm in 

School 

 

PE Timetable 
Nursery - Thursday 

Reception – 

Thursday    Y1-

Friday 

Y2- Wednesday 

Y3- Friday 

Y4-   Wednesday 

Y5-   Monday 

Y6- Tuesday 

 

 

Parents Evening 

Tuesday 11th and 

Wednesday 12th 

November 
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